

<u>Upcoming Class Cancelation - April 6th</u> <u>& Session Extension in Lindenhurst</u>

(Lindenhurst Karate Program)

March 30, 2023

Dear Student/Parent,

Due to the unavailability of our instructor, <u>Thursday</u>, <u>April 6th karate classes in Lindenhurst will be canceled</u>.

The Spring session will be extended to end on May 4th. On this day, all classes will be held at the Lippert Community Center, 2200 E. Grass Lake Rd. Classes will meet at the normal times.

If you are unable to attend the May 4th class, you may speak with your instructor about taking double classes on a Thursday before the end of the Spring session.

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause. If you have any questions, please call our office at 847/359-0666. The ISKC Office is open Monday thru Friday, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Sincerely,

Illinois Shotokan Karate Clubs

John DiPasquale Chief Instructor